
Published on Global Junior Challenge (https://gjc.it)

Home > Coding is Social

07/21/2017 - 16:26

The Istituto comprensivo Ponte sul Marecchia [1], from the Province of Rimini, will participate in 
the 8th edition of the Global Junior Challenge [2] with Project Hello Scratch [3], coordinated by 
Professor Stefania Altieri.

 

The project has been developed on the e-twinning platform to stimulate creativity and 
computational thinking in children both in terms of story-telling and mathematics.

 

Tools used to develop the project include documents shared on Twin Space, Google Drive 
and Dropbox, to the creation of algorithms and coding exercises with Scratch. Padlet and the 
cloud were used to document activities and share photos, together with the e-twinning 
platform. Skype and Hangouts were used to communicate during project activities.

https://gjc.it
https://gjc.it/en
http://www.icverucchio.gov.it/aaa/pages/page_details.php?page_id=1
http://www.gjc.it/
http://www.gjc.it/it/progetti/hello-scratch


 

 

« back [4]

Fondazione Mondo Digitale
Via del Quadraro, 102 / 00174 - Roma (Italia)

Copyright © 2000-2010 · Tutti i diritti riservati. 
Organizzazione con sistema di gestione certificato UNI EN ISO 9001:2008 / CERMET n.6482 

del 26/04/2007.
Privacy Policy

Source URL: https://gjc.it/en/news/coding-social

Links
[1] http://www.icverucchio.gov.it/aaa/pages/page_details.php?page_id=1
[2] http://www.gjc.it/
[3] http://www.gjc.it/it/progetti/hello-scratch
[4] https://gjc.it/en/javascript%3Ahistory.go%28-1%29

https://gjc.it/en/javascript:history.go(-1)
https://www.mondodigitale.org/
https://www.privacylab.it/informativa.php?19696456936

